
 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 1996 

 

 

Mr. James P. Hosty 

1600 Islamorada, #72B 

Punta Gorda, Florida  33955 

 

Dear Mr. Hosty: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to talk with me today about your new book and its upcoming release.  

As we discussed, the Review Board staff would like to meet and talk with you when you next come to 

the mid-Atlantic region.   If you do plan a trip to Washington, D.C., please call so that we can 

arrange for you to visit the Review Board’s offices.  However, if you are unable to come to 

Washington, D.C., we would like to make arrangements to meet with you when you are in 

Philadelphia visiting your son.  

 

I placed both your name and your son Thomas’ name on our mailing list, so you will  now receive 

updated information on the activities of the Review Board.  Please feel free to call with any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk, Esq. 


